
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                    Tuesday 15th October 2024 

 

IMPORTANT STAFFING NEWS  

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

I am delighted to be able to let you know that a Headteacher has been appointed, to take over in 

January, when I finally leave Glapton. 

 

The Trust have appointed Miss Leek, who is a very successful, serving Headteacher in 

Nottinghamshire, currently working within another Trust. 

 

I have met with Miss Leek and created a handover plan to ensure a really smooth transition in 

leadership, ready for January. Miss Leek will be visiting our school on a number of occasions before 

then and will meet with staff and children. 

 

I will also arrange for Miss Leek to accompany me to ring the bell on the morning of Tuesday 3rd 

December and to meet with you, afterwards, for an informal ‘drop-in’ where you can welcome her 

to the school, ask her any questions or just say hello. I will send you more details nearer the time. 

 

Miss Leek will write to you in November to introduce herself and I know she is very excited about 

her new role in this wonderful school. 

 

Mrs Warman will be returning as Deputy Headteacher on Monday December 16th and we have 

arranged a time during that week for Miss Leek to attend to support preparations for January. 

 

I will, of course, write to you to say my farewells and to thank you in December but for now it is 

business as usual and your incredible children are certainly keeping me very busy, every day! 

 

If you have any questions you can catch me on the playgrounds most mornings and afternoons. 

 

Exciting times ahead! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs. C Hurst BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH NLE  

Headteacher      

 


